TOWN OF SWANTON
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Wednesday, June 1, 2016 @ 7:00 PM 

SWANTON TOWN OFFICE BUILDING
1 Academy Street, Swanton, VT

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the municipalities of the Town of Swanton, Vermont and the Village of Swanton, Vermont that the Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, June 1, 2016 at 7:00 PM at the Swanton Town Office Building to take input on proposed revisions to the 2015 Swanton Town and Village Municipal Plan pursuant to Chapter 117 of Title 24, Section 4385, Vermont Statutes Annotated. After the close of the public hearing, the Commission will consider approving the proposed revisions for forwarding for review and adoption by the Swanton Selectboard. 
The proposed plan revisions focus on the following: Updating the Natural Resources, Energy, and Vision Statement sections of the Plan with guidelines and recommendations related to the location and siting of industrial developments including green energy projects such as industrial solar panel and wind turbine developments. 
The purpose of this hearing is to receive public comment on the proposed revisions to the Swanton Town and Village Municipal Plan. Copies of the proposed revisions of the Plan are on file in the Swanton Town Clerk’s Office and the Swanton Village Clerk’s Office and on the Swanton Town website and Swanton Village website.  Questions and comments may be directed to Town Administrator David Jescavage at (802) 868-7418. 
